
From: Lauren Hill [mailto:LaurenHill69@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 6:51 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Medtronic TC Marathon 2017 Summit Ave Sound Level Variance 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I received the letter regarding the request for a sound level variance on Sunday Oct 1 between Dale St. 
and St. Albans on Summit Ave. Typically when we receive such a notice more information is given about 
what exactly is planned. 
 
I have no issue if there are speakers blasting at St. Albans St at Summit Ave. However, we have a 
Marathon party in our front yard at 638 Summit Ave every year and I do object if there are loud 
speakers in front of our house. 
 
I am not able to attend your meeting but the letter stated that I could e-mail my comments before or on 
Sept 19. So, I expect them to be part of the record. 
 
Best, 
 
Lauren Hill 
 
 
_________________ 
638 Summit Ave. 
St. Paul, MN 55105 USA 
651-646-8993 
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